
Item G17
#2002-283 - Approving Annual Maintenance and Support Contract 
for Ambulance Billing Software
The Finance Department has submitted a request for awarding a Technical Support Contract 
to Sweet Computer Services, Inc.  Earlier this year, ambulance billing software was 
purchased from Sweet.  This contract would be for annual maintenance and technical 
services in support of this software.  It is recommended that this contract for $1,860 be 
approved.  Funding is available in account 10011401-85241

Tuesday, September 10, 2002
Council Session

City of Grand Island

Staff Contact: David Springer

City of Grand Island City Council



 
  Approved as to Form ?  _______________ 
  September 6, 2002 ?   City Attorney  

 
  

 R E S O L U T I O N   2002-283 
 
 
 WHEREAS, on September 25, 2001, by Resolution 2001-261, the City of Grand Island 
approved the proposal of Sweet Computer Services, Inc. for an emergency management system for 
ambulance billing, collection and Medicare filing; and 
 
 WHEREAS, in order to receive continued upgrades and technical assistance from the 
company, it is necessary to enter into an annual Technical Support Contract; and 
 
 WHEREAS, the cost of such annual upgrades and technical assistance is $1,860; and 
 
 WHEREAS, the proposed contract has been reviewed and approved by the City 
Attorney's office. 
 
 NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED BY THE MAYOR AND COUNCIL OF 
THE CITY OF GRAND ISLAND, NEBRASKA, that the Technical Support Contract by and between 
the City and Sweet Computer Services, Inc. for annual software upgrades and technical assistance is hereby 
approved; and the Mayor is hereby authorized and directed to execute such agreement on behalf of the City 
of Grand Island. 
 
 - - - 
 
Adopted by the City Council of the City of Grand Island, Nebraska on September 10, 2002. 
 
 
 

_____________________________________
       RaNae Edwards, City Clerk 


